
 

Update: Disestablishment of DALLRD Chamber and 

establishment of DOA and DLRRD Chambers 

 

Following the Council meeting on 16 July 2025, parties to the Council resolved to disestablish the 

DALLRD Chamber and to establish two new chambers, namely the DOA chamber, and the DLRRD 

Chamber. This aims to ensure the transfer of any residual matters to the relevant newly established 

Chambers. The Council further resolved that the establishment of these new Chambers would be affected 

in line with the council’s voting weights. 

 

Subsequently, a meeting was convened on 23 July 2025, during which the DOA Chamber and the 

DLRRD Chamber were formally established. The PSA, acting jointly with SADTU, NPSWU, HOSPERSA, 

and SSAPSA collectively hold a membership of 146 997. This accounts for a total voting weight of 

51.62% and being entitled to five representatives, as determined in accordance with clauses 8, 9, and 10 

of the Council’s Constitution, and based on the verified and audited membership figures submitted by 

parties. 

 

Members will be informed of developments regarding activities of the newly established Chambers. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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